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The initial meeting of the FHWA Military Special Interest Group was held on Saturday 17
October 2015, where it was agreed that there was sufficient interest amongst FHWA members
to form a specific SIG to provide assistance and a place for those with military interests.

  

The primary aim of the group is to enhance the knowledge of members and other interested
parties in the research of all things military, in particular from a genealogy or family history
perspective.
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